Class of ‘94

Making a Mark

After all the adjustments were made during their freshmen year, sophomores had their
sophomore year to make their mark. Class officers have to provide leadership for their fel-
low students. Sophomore class officers for 1991-92 were Shamgar McDowell, president;
Daffney Washington, vice-president; Rhonda Dopson, secretary; and Thomas Holmes,
treasurer.

Class officers had to attend meetings where they discussed upcoming activities,
fundraisers, and goals.

The sophomore class was in charge of Spirit Week. They sold “spirit links” to each
homeroom class. The links from each grade were attached to form a chain, and the class
with the longest chain won. '

“We worked hard trying to promote school spirit. [ believe Spirit Week was a success,”’
said Shamagar.

The sophomore class worked on the Spring Dance, which was held in March, along
with the freshman class. Two fundraisers for the Spring Dance were a carwash and a
doughnut sale.

The class had personal goals they wanted to achieve. First, they wanted to improve the
class attendance as a whole. Second, the class wanted to select a class slogan.

“The group works well together, which is important if we want to achieve our goals,”
said Mrs. Cindy Sarvis, the sophomore class sponsor.

— Becky Dandridge

Sophomore Class Officers Shamgar McDowell,
Daffney Washington, Rhonda Dopson, and Thomas
Holmes take a break for a picture. These students
playved an important part in planning the Spring
Dance.

Sophomore homeroom representatives Marc Siroble,
Brandy Guffey, and Ed Broach listen intently during a
Student Council Meeting. Sophomores often got to
put their two-cents worth in at meetings.
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